
From: Kahl, Kelly
To: Eduardo Sarmiento
Subject: Fwd: greenwich underground project
Date: Monday, October 12, 2020 3:31:32 PM

dear city manager, i would like this note attached to agenda/comments for tomorrow night’s meeting, 

many thanks.  

kelly kahl 

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Kahl, Kelly" </O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP /CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=7B4A690DF54E4B03A005288F6B1DA01A-KAHL>
Date: October 4, 2020 at 5:22:16 PM PDT
Subject: greenwich underground project

﻿
﻿dear council members

i’ve lived in hermosa for over 20 years and have lived in my current location on the strand for 16 years.  in that time i’ve rebuilt my home and hopefully added to the aesthetic of the community.  

i fully support the movement to further increase the beauty and safety of this neighborhood by moving our power lines underground.  kindly see the pictures below — these poles are not only a huge safety concern, but an incredible eyesore. this pole and attached wires are literally only 18” from my home.  the contacts above spark at all hours and i have seen transformers in the area blow in the years i’ve lived here.  this does not feel safe to me.  in addition, because of the exposure to the salt air, the fixtures on the pole often fail and service is frequently interrupted. 
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i understand a few of my neighbors do not support this initiative, but i am a full time resident (and local business owner) and i am willing to invest significantly to make my home more safe for my family and to make our city more beautiful.  my neighbors in the greenwich village underground association have taken every step the city has requested along the way to get to this point.  i urge your support for this project and in letting this process play out as mandated.  

respectful and sincere thanks. 

kelly kahl
2728 the strand 


